
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Trustees Annual Board Meeting Takes Place 
November 15, 2023  

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board Annual Board Meeting took place on 
Wednesday, November 15, 2023 resulting in the acclamation of the Board Chair and Vice–
Chair.   Glenn Sheculski was acclaimed to the position of Board Chair for the upcoming year. 
Elizabeth King was acclaimed as Vice-Chair of the Board of Trustees.  

The Annual Board meeting began with a prayer service and a beautiful commissioning 
ceremony.  Each Trustee renewed their commitment to Catholic education and confirmed 
their Declaration of Office and oath of allegiance.  

Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, commented, “Our Catholic school system is very 
fortunate to have such a deeply committed and responsible Board of Trustees. They have a 
strong sense of service to our communities, and each one of our elected trustees deeply value 
the principles of Catholic education. We look forward to another productive term in office, 
working together to improve outcomes for all.” 
 
The NCDSB is proudly represented by nine elected Trustees, two student trustees, and our 
search continues for one appointed Indigenous Trustee. 
 

 
Pictured left to right back row: Chair Glenn Sheculski – Timmins/Moosonee, Denis Lincez – 
Kapuskasing, Steve Malciw – Kirkland Lake / Englehart, Stan Skalecki – Kirkland Lake/Englehart, 
Martin Drainville – New Liskeard / Cobalt, Fred Salvador Jr. – Timmins/Moosonee  
front row, Sahayma Omenye - Student Trustee, Colleen Landers – Timmins/Moosonee, Vice-Chair 
Elizabeth King – Cochrane / Iroquois Falls, Paula Del Guidice – Timmins/Moosonee & Elena Lionello 
– Student Trustee      
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Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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